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6 November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Re: Y12 Diploma in Fashion and Business Retail Ethical Factory Tour & Seminar Trip - 
Thursday 23rd January 2025 (mandatory trip) 

 
Our students studying for the Diploma in Fashion and Business Retail are requested to attend an Ethical 
Factory Tour and Seminar at Fashion-Enter Ltd.’s factory in Haringey, London on Thursday 23rd 
January 2025. 
 

Fashion-Enter Ltd has recently invested in an innovative micro factory concept and is leading the way 
in digital printing and cutting technologies. During the visit, there is a live factory tour where there will 
be a review of cutting methodologies, all industrial machines, pressing, quality control plus there is a 
deep dive into all production processes to understand the production methods that are used. Students 

will also enjoy a seminar covering the garment life cycle within an ethical factory.  

We will be travelling to London via the school minibus, leaving at 9.30am and returning at 
approximately 4.30pm, please make arrangements to collect your child from school if necessary.  Your 
child will be required to bring a packed lunch.  There will be no opportunity for them to buy food during 
the day. 
 
It is mandatory for your child to participate in this trip to give them a further understanding for their 
Fashion and Business Retail Diploma.  
 
We kindly ask that if you are able to, please make a voluntary contribution of up to £30.00 when 
completing the ParentPay information (our cost is over £90 per participant).  The student Bursary may 
cover their cost; please complete the forms should you be eligible and we can claim costs from that. 
 
Please complete the online consent, emergency contact and medical details via your ParentPay 
account, making a contribution should you wish to. These details are also required if you are unable to 
make a contribution.  You are also asked if you agree to your child being photographed/recorded which 
may be use on social media.   
 
Should you need to activate your account please contact the Trips Team via email at 
trips@kgaeasthampstead.uk.  
  
All information must be completed on ParentPay by Friday 17th January 2025 so we can finalise 
the trip.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this trip, please feel free to contact me via my secretary - 
michelle.lewis@kgaeasthampstead.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 

     
Mrs L Cook 
Headteacher    
 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 
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